
NOTICE  is  hereby  given
pursuant to the provisions
of the Fictitious Names Act
of  Pennsylvania  that  an
application for  registration
of  a  fictitious  name  was
filed  in  the  office  of  the
department of State of the
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania,  for  the
conduct  of  a  business
under  the  fictitious  name
of Crucible Games with its
principal place of business
at  175  S.  16th  St.,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15203.  The
names  and  address,
Including  the  street  and
number,  if  any,  of  all
persons who are parties to
the  registration
are:  Anthony  Fogl,  175  S.
16th  St.,  Pittsburgh  PA
15203


